Entries needed for short format league in
Yorkshire
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Clubs are invited to enter a new short format league which is being set up in Yorkshire.

The Castleford & Pontefract League in conjunction with Ackworth TTC are trialling the competition as part of their
Be TT project. It will take place on Friday evenings at Pontefract Squash Club.

Clubs in the Leeds, Bradford, Castleford and Pontefract, Wakefield, York, Barnsley, Harrogate and Selby areas are
invited to enter.

One of the main focuses of Table Tennis England’s Be TT programme is shorter competition formats, based on
extensive insight into playing habits around the country.

Click here to download an entry form, which includes more information.
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